From: Alan Wito

Sent: 26 January 2022 19:39
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: 2021/6162/L Crypt conversion.

Please log as a comment for this application please.

Thanks

Alan Wito
Senior Planner (Conservation)

I
flin|

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Billy Byatt
Sent: 26 January 2022 12:54
To: Alan Wito
Subject: 2021/6162/L Crypt conversion.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Hi Alan, for this application comments are not enabled online. In regard to the crypt conversion there is a care taken
to make all changes reversible except for new drainage. However, while tyere is a description of the new space it
lacks any visual mock-ups. Could this please be provided as tye description of wooden slats and vinyl flooring appear
rather poor material for a Grade 2 building.

Many thanks
Billy

Billy Byatt




